

Office of the Provost and Senior Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Kieran Shanahan

Chair, ECU Board of Trustees

FROM:

Dr. Ronald Mitchelson Enald C. M. Falchen

Provost

DATE:

August 13, 2018

RE:

Dean, Integrated Coastal Programs

I respectfully request the Board of Trustees approve the recommendation from Chancellor Staton and me to appoint Dr. Reide Corbett as Dean of Integrated Coastal Programs based on the following terms and conditions:

1) Appointment effective September 1, 2018, at a twelve-month annual salary of \$210,000. This salary rate is also contingent upon UNC President approval and the UNC Board of Governors review and consultation.

Attachment: CV for Dr. Reide Corbett